
Dear friends & supporters, 
The following is a nice thank you email, with image, from the American Red Cross, 
providing support to our troops at Camp Herkus, in Lithuania. 
This is a new Base. Needing all the support they can get. 
Thanks to all who make this effort as successful as it is. 
Lloyd 
 

Thank You from Lithuania!

Butler, Emily <@redcross.org>  
 

Jul 26, 2024 

Good Morning Lloyd, 
 
I would like to express my sincerest gratitude on behalf of the soldiers here in Lithuania. Your 
donations of Girl Scout Cookies, candies, and entertainment media are directly benefiting the 
soldiers of the 2-8 CAV from Fort Hood. The time and effort from you and fellow organizations 
mean a lot. A taste of home is always appreciated out here and sweet snacks are always in 
demand. Most soldiers have their own cell phones and international network plans, and we 
don't have the capacity to use the Calling Cards at this site. My colleagues at other deployed 
sites have sent these cards with soldiers on their way home since it may benefit them more in 
transition. Nevertheless, more of the snacks you sent are always welcome! 
 
Best, 
Emily 
 
Emily Butler 
Site Lead Camp Herkus 
Regional Program Manager SAF/IS OCONUS  
American Red Cross 
 

 
Reply from: Lloyd Mullikin   August 9, 2024
 
Emily, 
It is our pleasure to send items of support to you, and the men and women serving in the 
military at your location in Lithuania. 
You have friends and supporters back home that care about you, and your efforts to make the 
world a safer place. 
Please let us know of any special needs, including phone cards. 
Lloyd 



 


